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Minutes 
 

March 31, 2020               Location: Online 
 
Call to Order 9:30 
 
Motion to accept minutes from February 25, Motion passed 
 
Treasures report from Mike G and Tax-exempt status: Tax exempt status approved by the IRS 
with full reinstatement. 
 
Corvid-19 Discussion; 

 Construction guidelines 

 Guidance to building officials 

 CSL Expiration extension 

 Personal municipal offices procedure changes 
  
BBRS update; Covid-19 impact on 10th edition implementation  
 
BOCC update with Mike  
 
Motion to Adjourn: 11:00 
 


